
I am writing this to express my grave concern on Baiq Nuril Maknun, a former 

employee at a State High School in Lombok who has been found guilty of distributing 

pornographic content after she recorded a conversation in which the Principal sexually 

harassed her. 

Will you please provide clear and effective judicial review with fair trial standards to 

Baiq Nuril Maknun?

I should also call for investigation of the accusation of sexual harassment against the 

Principal and where appropriate evidence, prosecute him according to the law.

You should also be asked to repeal or amend all problematic legal provisions contained

in Information and Electronic Transaction Law and defamation laws which may be used

to criminalize or discourage survivors of sexual and gender-based violence like Baiq 

Nuril Maknun.

Your attention on this matter would be highly appreciated.

Sincerely,


